
SUBJECT: Consideration and possible approval of Allowance 
Expenditure Authorization (AEA) No. 08 for the 2022 
Bond New Parks Elementary School Replacement 
Project in the amount of $53,603.

BACKGROUND: On April 23, 2024, the 2022 Bond New Parks Elementary 
School Replacement Project contract was awarded to 
Drymalla Construction Company, LLC in the amount of 
$37,630,182.

AEA No. 08 consists of the following item:

CPR No. 01: Revisions to Service Yard, 
Dumpster Enclosure and Primary Service 
Per CenterPoint Specifications:                         $53,603

• Revisions to the service yard were needed to provide more 
direct access for food delivery trucks. This required 
revisions to the masonry dumpster enclosure walls and 
relocation of the transformer pad to comply with 
CenterPoint clearances and access requirements. 

Total AEA No. 08:                                            $53,603

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: Funding in the amount of $53,603 is provided by the 
Contract Owner’s Contingency Allowance for the 2022 
Bond New Parks Elementary School Replacement 
Project.

RECOMMENDATION: We recommend approval of Allowance Expenditure 
Authorization (AEA) No. 08 for the 2022 Bond New 
Parks Elementary School Replacement Project in the 
amount of $53,603.
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